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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

Diana Osbaldiston 
Secretary 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

March 3, 1999 

Southeastern Chapter, AALL 
University of South Carolina 
School of Law 
Columbia, South Carolina 29208 

Dear Ms . Osbaldiston: 

Thank you for your kind invitation to Secretary Riley to attend 
the American Association of Law Libraries (AALL) annual meeting 
on July 17-22, 1999. I am sorry to inform you that the Secretary 
will be unable to be with you due to scheduling conflicts . 

We appreciate your interest and hope you contact us for future 
events. 

RB / ts 

cc: John Funderburk 
Terry Peterson 
Connie Jamieson 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Regan Burke 
Director, Scheduling and Advance 

600 INDEPENDENCE AVE .. S.W. WASHINGTON. D.C. 20202 

Our mission is to ensure equal access to education and to promote educational excellence throughout the Nation . 
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